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Dear CPFI Board of Directors,  

  

As a committee this past spring semester we have accomplished the following:  

• Responded to questions and provided guidance by email to new and existing student chapters.  

• Reviewed and selected the Student Awards (2020 CPFI Chapter of the Year, Psalm 145, and the Fred Eckel 

Award).  

• Sent correspondence to the Hands and Feet Grant recipients to submit their project to present at the CPFI 

Annual Conference. 

• Prepared correspondence to have Nena e-blasted to student chapters to add the CPFI social media 

disclaimer to their school pages. 

 

Pakou headed the student scholarship task force that involved Jeff Copeland, Jeff Bates, Dan Spadaro, and Susie 

Kim. The task force revised the purpose of the student scholarship, updated the policy and guidelines, and created a 

new application and expense form. All these documents were submitted to the CPFI board for review at the June 

2020 meeting. 

 

Jessica Langdon and Pakou Remick will continue to serve as the SCAC Co-Chairs and SCAC member, Tristram 

Ford, stepped down from the SCAC.  The SCAC Co-Chairs will collectively take on the tasks of overseeing the 

National Student Council (NSC) and assisting in the National Student Retreat for the next year.  

 

Kelly McGloin will continue to serve on the SCAC as the Regional Directors Coordinator providing oversight for 

the regions and communicating with Regional Directors. She would like to report the following from this past year:  

• There were 67 schools that completed their chapter update form this year.  

• There were 11 schools that completed the form in 2018-2019 year that did not update their chapter form 

this year. 

• There were 2 schools that confirmed they were developing a chapter this year.  

• We have also heard from 11 schools that they do not currently have an active chapter.  

  

The committee would like to thank Nena Lindrose for all her help this past year, Keith Allhands for presenting the 

student awards at the conference, and Jeff Copeland and Jeff Bates for facilitating the Hands and Feet poster 

presentations during the conference.  

 

 

Respectively,  

Pakou V. Remick, PharmD (SCAC Co-Chair) 

Jessica T. Langdon, PharmD, MBA, BCPS, NCTTP(SCAC Co-Chair)  

Kelly McGloin, PharmD (SCAC-Regional Directors Coordinator)   

Tristram Ford, PharmD       


